NOTICE OF HEARING REGARDING ISSUANCE OF PROPOSED
VFD LEASE PURCHASE FINANCING AGREEMEN BY
ELBERTA VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT, INC.

Pursuant to the Tax Equity Fiscal Responsibility Act and Internal Revenue Code,
as amended, notice is hereby given that a hearing will be held by the Elberta Volunteer
Fire Department, Inc. regarding the proposed adoption of a resolution authorizing the
execution and issuance by the VFD of a Lease Purchase financing agreement (the
“Agreement”) in a total principal amount not to exceed $52,000 for the purpose of
acquiring radio equipment.

Any person interested may appear before representatives of the VFD at 6:00 pm
on the 5th day of December 2022 at Elberta Fireman's Hall, 13125 Chicago Street,
Elberta, AL 36530 and be heard for or against the adoption of the resolution and the
execution of the Agreement. At such hearing, all objections and suggestions will be
heard and considered and the VFD will take such action as is deemed proper under the
circumstances.

Elberta Volunteer Fire Department, Inc.

By: Frank Stewart, Deputy Chief

Posted to www.Elbertafire.com
Date and Time: (must be posted online and on station main door 7 days prior to meeting
date)






